
Record turnout at the International Afternoon on 10 November: Where (half) 

the world is represented. 

 

On 10 November, 3 - 6 p.m., the International Office organised the "International Afternoon" at 

STUK, which takes place once a semester. What was special this time: With a total of 17 countries 

represented, the afternoon set a record and recorded more different cultures than ever before. 

Students from Georgia, China, Poland, Yemen, Ukraine, France, Afghanistan, Germany, Switzerland, 

Hungary, Russia, Kenya, Bulgaria, Guatemala, Bolivia, the Philippines and Syria took the opportunity 

at the event to get to know each other, exchange ideas and present their countries - with music and 

dances, games and many delicacies. 

The students from Yemen, for example, cooked fresh coffee, the students from Guatemala played 

"Loteria" and presented their nachos and the students from Bolivia impressed with a Latin American 

dance performance. 

This time, however, the highlights were mainly the personal counselling by Dr. Angelika Schubert 

from the International Office for students planning a stay abroad, including a motivational video and 

the presentation of different formats and destinations for stays abroad. Maja Komitsch presented 

impressions from her stay abroad in Belgium and Paula Mistarek showed a self-made video of her 

stay abroad in Finland. 

The whole world in view 

In addition to the international students, many German students, staff and teachers came together in 

the Students' Club (STUK) in House 19 to taste culinary specialities, talk to each other and celebrate 

together after lectures and work. 

Megi Murgulia, an exchange student on the European Management Master's programme from 

Georgia, summed up the afternoon as follows: "Spectacular, I had a chance to travel around the 

whole world in one day. 


